
April 30, 1998 

 

 

HAND DELIVERY 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Harold C. Relyea 

Congressional Research Service 

Government Division 

LM-303, Library of Congress 

101 Independence Avenue, SE 

Washington, DC 20540-7470 

 

Dear Dr. Relyea: 

 

Thank you for your memorandum of April 23, 1998.  In response to your request, I have enclosed 

another copy of the Assassination Records Review Board’s Fiscal Year Report for 1996. 

 

The Review Board did not issue a report for 1997, but is submitting monthly reports to Representative 

Dan Burton, Chairman of the Committee on Government Reform and Oversight.  I have also 

enclosed these monthly reports to date. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

Executive Director 

 

Enclosures 


